
CITY OF CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 

P L A N N I N G  B O A R D  
CITY HALL ANNEX, 344 BROADWAY, CAMBRIDGE, MA  02139 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will continue the public hearing opened on 
Tuesday, April 16, 2013 at 8:30 p.m., to Tuesday, June 4, 2013 at 8:00 p.m. at the City Hall 
Annex, 344 Broadway, Second Floor Meeting Room, Cambridge, Massachusetts on a Special 
Permit application (PB#278) by Dinosaur Capital Partners on behalf of Sidney Grove LLC to 
construct 107 units of housing at 240 Sidney Street, 40 Allston Street and 618 Grove Avenue in 
Special District 8A pursuant to Section 4.26 – Multifamily Special Permit, Section 19.20 – Project 
Review and Section 6.35.1 – Reduction of Required Parking.     
 
Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, Cambridge, 
Massachusetts and at the Community Development Department, 344 Broadway and online at 
www.cambridgema.gov/CDD under Special Permit Applications.  Questions concerning the 
petition may be addressed to Liza Paden at 617/349-4647 TTY 617/349-4621, email 
lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 

 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD

